
PAC 
CONNECTION

Next PAC Meeting 
Wed, Jan 10th @ 6:30pm

in the staffroom! 

Our meeting minutes can 
be found here

D E C E M B E R  2 2 ,  2 0 2 3

Each and every
parent/guardian is

automatically a voting
member of the PAC

Join Northridge Families
on Facebook to stay

connected. 

Email us 
northridge.pac.info@

gmail.com

SAVE YOUR COUNTRY GROCER RECEIPTS
Did you know that country Grocer gives us 1% back from every dollar you
spend? They pay us in gift cards that we use to support Northridge families
and events throughout the year with things like Christmas hampers, event
prizes, and staff appreciation. Please save your holiday receipts (ask
family and neighbours too) and hand them into the red box at the office
any time. Thank you!!

SAVE THE DATES
Wed, Jan 10th - PAC meeting @ 6:30
Fri, Jan 19th - Movie in the Gym (what do you want to watch, send us your
ideas)
Feb TBD - Music Bingo
Fri, May 31st - FUN FAIR (we need are looking for help on the planning
committee, please let us know if you are interested)

JOIN THE PAC....pleeeeease (do we sound desperate? we are!)
Our  PAC is responsible for many of the events and upgrades around
Northridge. We are currently a small group (8-10) and will be loosing key
members next year. Please consider joining us for our next meeting (Jan10th)
or emailing us (northridge.pac.info@gmail.com)to see how you can fit in.
Without new faces, we are bound to see less opportunities for students next
year. 

Join in on ZOOM

if you can’t make

it in person!

https://northridge.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/pac-minutes/
https://northridge.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/pac-minutes/
https://northridge.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/pac-minutes/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/northridgefamilies

